## Old Cannon Hospital plans still on!

Written by Lauren Ohnesorge Thursday, 07 June 2007 05:59

In contrast to what we reported yesterday- plans to renovate the Old Cannon Memorial Hospital are not only still on- Banner Elk 10 LLC could not be more excited, says managing partner Larry Suchman.

The misunderstanding developed from the fact that the sale has yet to be finalized. According to Suchman, that's because of some title issues the seller needs to clear up. Suchman can't wait to get started. He loves the area and feels he's bringing something unique to the High Country.

A hearing on the zoning ordinance is expected for Monday at the Banner Elk Town Council Chambers.